
From: David Cant [David.Cant@brisbanehousingcompany.com.au]
Sent: 9 October 2003 9:07
To: housing@pc.gov.au
Cc: kevinseymour@seymourgroup.com.au
Subject: Submission to the Inquiry from the Brisbane Housing Company

Dear Productivity Commission Inquiry Team

Whilst the terms of reference of this inquiry are concerned with affordable home
ownership and not affordable renting which is the focus of the Brisbane Housing
Company’s interest, the Board of the Company have decided that the BHC should
make a contribution to your inquiry.

The Company would like the following points to be considered:

The Commission terms of reference are a matter of regret as the issue of
affordable home ownership would benefit from being considered in the context of
affordable rental options;

That renting may be the best tenure option for certain households at different
stages of life, given its flexibility and other characteristics which
differentiate it from ownership;

That shared ownership models which are part of the Commission’s terms of
reference have been a very important method of extending ownership options to
those on low incomes in other jurisdictions and could be an additional offering
by Companies such as the BHC with suitable grant funding.

Should you require further information about the BHC or these comments please
contact David Cant; contact details below.

Best Regards,

David Cant
Chief Executive Officer
Brisbane Housing Company Limited

Lvl 11/15 Adelaide Street
GPO Box 544
Brisbane
Qld 4001

07 3006 1772
Fax: 07 3012 9350
0413 059 407

e-mail:  david.cant@brisbanehousingcompany.com.au

This document (including attachments) is only intended for its addressee/s and
may contain privileged or confidential information. Unauthorised use, copying or
distribution of this document or any of its parts is prohibited. If you receive
this document in error please telephone us or inform us by return e-mail. We
will reimburse you for any reasonable expenses incurred in meeting this request


